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Parental Notification/Opt-out Form – School Climate Survey  

Dear APA Parents,  

The State of Utah requires that we conduct an annual “School Climate Survey”.  The purpose of 
the survey is for the state leaders to learn about the experience Utah students are having at 
their schools.  The survey is anonymous and student identities will not be associated with their 
answers. 

We will administer the survey to students in 2nd, 5th, 6th, 7th, 9th and 11th grades. 

The survey for elementary school students includes 20 questions and should take no more than 
six minutes to complete. The survey for secondary school students includes 44 questions and 
should take less than 10 minutes to complete. 

We have included the survey for your preview. 

Students are NOT required to participate.  If you do not wish for your child to participate in the 
USBE Student Climate survey, please indicate by checking the box below and returned on or 
before Friday, March 12, 2021.  

 

Student Name _________________________________Grade___________________ 

Campus___________________________________ 

 

❏ I DO NOT want my student to take the survey.   

If you do not check the box above, your student WILL participate in the survey. 

This survey is administered by the Utah State Board of Education (USBE).  Responses are received in an anonymous format). All 
evaluation research projects are in compliance with the Family Education Rights and Privacy Act, (343 CFR 99.31 (6) and human 
subjects regulations (Protection of Human Subjects 45 CFR 46). 

 

 

 

 

 

 


